WESTBURY-ON-SEVERN C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL

Dear Parents/Carers 1*' October 2019

BOOK FAIR

We are holding a Book People Book Fair from Tuesday 15" October to Monday 21* October at our school
and this will be an opportunity for you to help raise money for the school as weil as buy books for your
children. This is the second time that we have had the Book People at our school and last year they
provided good quality books at very reasonable prices.

The Book Fair will be open at the following times

Tuesday 15™ October 3pm - 4.30pm
Wesdnesday 16™ October 8.30am - 9.00pm & 3pm —4.30pm
Thursday 17™ October 3pm —4.30pm
Friday 18" October 3pm - 4.30pm
Monday 21* October 3pm - 4.30pm

Your support would be greatly appreciated, since the Book Fair is a practical way of promoting reading and
directly benefits our school by providing new books for the school library.

We look forward to seeing you at the Fair!

Mr D. Crunkhurn



